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Assistant Secretary of State for European and Eurasian Affairs A. Wess
Mitchell will travel to: Minsk, Belarus; Vilnius, Lithuania; and the Hague,
Netherlands from October 30 to November 2.

On October 30, he will arrive in Minsk, where he will meet with senior
Belarusian officials to discuss U.S.-Belarusian cooperation on a range of
global issues.

On October 31, Assistant Secretary Mitchell will travel to Vilnius, where he
will meet with senior Lithuanian officials, including Foreign Minister
Linkevicius and Defense Minister Karoblis, to discuss regional issues and the
bilateral relationship.

Finally, on November 1 he will arrive in the Hague where he will meet with
senior Dutch officials to discuss a range of issues including security
cooperation and the 2019 Global Entrepreneurship Summit, which will be co-
hosted by the United States and the Netherlands in the Hague in June.
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